
Port of Port Orford Contract Amendment 5 
 
 
 
 

  Contract bid close date amended to February 13, 2025. 

The crane manufacturer has not yet provided additional information, which is needed to 
answer many of the questions listed. This information will be posted on the Port website 
as soon as it is available. 

 

Updated electrical schematics are currently being produced and will be available on the 
Port website as soon as they are received. 

 

END 

 


